
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd:
1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Sat, Jul 24, 2021 at 8:00 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: cherry requina <ohea.denr@gmail.com>, gomezrheaglenda@gmail.com

The Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IVB
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Madam:

Respectfully referred  herein email  dated July 19, 2021     forwarded  to  the Head, Executive Assistant Gavin Edjawan,
MNSA and further conveyed  to the DENR Action Center/Hotline  from  Ms. TRINIDAD GOMEZ of El Nido, Palawan re
request action on all her request on approval of survey return  covering  Lot 121 Plan BLI 10956    for appropriate action,
consistent with existing laws, rules and regulations.   

 Kindly inform directly the complainant of action taken in this regard furnishing  the PCC, HEA and this Office for
monitoring/reference purposes.Expeditious action is requested in accordance with the provisions of Republic Act No. 11032,
otherwise known as the Ease of Doing Business and Efficient Government Service Delivery Act of 2018 as implemented and
enforced by the Anti-Red Tape Authority (ARTA).  

For immediate attention, please.

Head, Action Center/Hotline

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return
email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the
information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for any damage caused by this
email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized access.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: cherry requina <ohea.denr@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jul 19, 2021 at 2:35 PM
Subject: Fwd:
To: Rommel Baybayon <Baybayonrommel71@gmail.com>, DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>

mailto:ohea.denr@gmail.com
mailto:Baybayonrommel71@gmail.com
mailto:actioncenter@denr.gov.ph


---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: gomezrheaglenda <gomezrheaglenda@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Jul 19, 2021 at 10:10 AM
Subject: 
To: <ohea.denr@gmail.com>

Madam Ferrer, humihingi po ako sa inyo ng nirerequest ko. Narito po ang sulat ko.

Trinidad M. Gomez

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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